Bayfront Youth & Family Services
324 E. Bixby Rd.

Long Beach, CA 90807

(562) 595 - 8111

May 18, 2023

Dear (Donor name),

You've been an essential part of Bayfront Youth & Family Services over the years, and we thank
you. Support from the community means everything to us. Last year, with your help, we
provided an amazing 300 children and their families with no cost-counseling and support
services.

Despite our successes, we still have so much work to do.

Our community faces a mental health crisis. LA County receives around 10,000 referrals for
mental health care per month! The children in our community are dealing with trauma from
abuse, neglect, homelessness, drugs, crime, poverty, and despair, and we are desperately
trying to fulfill their needs.

This level of need can feel overwhelming at times. But we won't give up.

We know that you are as committed as we are to helping these children and their families. After
all, they are our future. Their history and mental health should not destroy their chance to live a

happy, and fulfilling life.

With your help, we can continue to fund our various programs including clinical therapy,
prevention services, family education, court advocacy, workforce training and so much more.

Can you commit to donating today?

Your donation to Bayfront Youth & Family Services is 100% tax-deductible and will immediately
be applied to programs for the children and families in our community.

Gratefully and with hope,

Randy Henniger, Board Chair


https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=QGAYYVJA6WF82

